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Peter Plug 
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Nederlandse Mededingingsautoriteit 
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Wijnhaven 24 
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Dear Peter, 

Following the last Board of Regulators on 6 April in Brussels, you informed the Board 

and the Commission representative that Luxembourg expressed its interest tojóin the Gas 

North West Regional Initiative. The Chair then invited the Commission to clarify 

whether such initiative was welcome. 

I would hereby like to confirm that the Commission has no objections what so ever to the 

participation of Luxembourg to the Gas North West Region. 

With my best regards, 

L 
Heinz Hilbrecht 

Copy: Lord Mogg. CHER President 
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